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The Telecommunication Society Of Xavierites (TSX) has organized a
Workshop for the Third Year Students of Electronics and Telecommunication
Engineering(EXTC) Departhment on “Ethical Hacking”. It was held on 3rd March
2023 .The Workshop was conducted by Mr. Sean Pereira,Student of B.E. COMPS,
XIE . Total 48 students of TE EXTC ,XIE had attended this workshop.

The Workshop started at 8.45 am on 3, the Event commenced 3rd March
2023 with a hearty prayer by Aishwarya Shenvi (TE EXTC) and hosted by
Aishwarya Shenvi (TE EXTC) and Sudesh Manjrekar (TE EXTC). Dr.Vidya Sarode
(HoD EXTC) inaugurated this event with their motivating and encouraging words for
the Students. Then the workshop was carried out by Mr. Sean Pereira.

Mr. Sean Pereira started the workshop with Introduction to Ethical Hacking
and its basics, Importance of Kali Linux in Ethical Hacking.In this session, he started
with basics of Kali Linux Software to make all attendees familiar with the software as
Kali Linux is different OS . Then he started with Basics Commands of Kali. During
this part of the session, many students got errors which were corrected by Mr. Sean
Pereira and other volunteers of the Committee, as participants were getting real
world experience of Hacking.

In this event, everyone actively participated, from Heads to Volunteers and
participants to make this event successful. In the end, Aishwarya Shenvi (TE EXTC)
winds up the workshop by giving a Vote of Thanks to all the faculty members,
speaker Mr. Sean Pereira and all Committee members of TSX who gave their best to
make this workshop successful






